
Andrew Beattie - Submission Foxground - Berry Bypass 

  
Foxground and Berry Bypass - Submission - Traffic 
  
I strongly support the Shoalhaven City Council's recommendation that additional on/off ramps should be 
provided at Woodhill Mountain Road.  
  
 * Ramps leaving or accessing the Bypass at Woodhill 
   Mountain Road would minimise the impacts of traffic 
   at the Kangaroo Valley Road interchange 
  
and 
  
 * Would lessen the amount of traffic travelling through the  
   centre of Berry. 
  
Traffic congestion on the single off ramp into Berry from the south is expected to occur early in the life of the 
Bypass. It would be prudent therefore, to build, or at least plan and provide for, an additional northbound  off 
ramp at the Woodhill Mountain Road end of the town. The same applies for a second southbound on ramp at 
the same position. 
  
Nancy Bevan    
  
  

From:    "Nancy Bevan" <nbevan1@bigpond.com>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
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Subject:   Submission Foxground - Berry Bypass
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